
 

 

25 November 2020 

 

The UK Government have today issued guidance on Christmas bubbles.  

 

Should you require any information please click on the following link:  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/making-a-christmas-bubble-with-friends-and-

family?utm_source=d2e022c4-5b52-4bd5-ba32-

faf8790d3d6c&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_content=daily 
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